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Development  Services

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT NO.         17-225

DATE:       June8,2017

TO:            Asceleta Hammond, City clerk

VIA:            Robin M.  Bird,  Development services Director
Jennifer Gomaz, Assistant Development Services Director

FROM:     Maggie Barszewski, AICP, Planner,;,`%j

RE:              Clarification  of File  Number Identification  change  From  File  Number 17-102 to File
Number 17-444 -GC HILLSBORO SHORES LLC.
P & Z #15-92000004 HILLSBORO SHORES

P&Z # 15-92000004

Please  be  advised  that the  Hillsboro  Shores  Land  Use  Plan  (LUPA)  Amendment that went to
first  reading  on  December  13,  2016,  and  was  identified  as  File  number  17-102,  has  now  been
changed  to  File  number  17-444.    The  reason  for this  change  is  due  to  the  fact  that  after the
LUPA was sent to the Broward County Planning Council,  their staff asked that it be amended to
exclude  the   lntracoastal  Waterway  from  the  gross  acreage.  As  a  result,  the  Development
Services  Staff  had  the  request  be  reheard  by  the  Local  Planning  Agency  (Planning  &  Zoning
Board) on April 26, 2017,  and then  reheard by the City Commission on  May 23,  2017 as File  17-
444.   This  latest file  number is the  new number that will  be  used for the  Hillsboro Shores  LUPA
request when  it  has  a  second  reading  after  it  returns from  being  heard  at the  Broward  County
Commission.

If you need additional  information,  please contact me at extension 7921.

Thank you.
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